
 

 

  

          ‘protecting and improving the quality of life 
                     for all Bayston Hill residents’ 
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Clerks report October Full Council 2024 
 
Staff appraisals have now been completed and details have been shared with Finance and 
Personnel Committee on Sept 30th. 
 
D Engler will leave us at the end of October, recruitment to this post is later on the agenda 
this evening. Dave has been a great addition and has worked flexibly and proactively for 
which we are grateful.   
 
The Community Energy Fund application was successful and we have been awarded £39k 
in order to make our Pavilion project as environmentally friendly as possible. I have 
already started discussions with our successful contractor RenewEv who will shortly be 
meeting with us and providing a project plan. The planning application for the project is 
now live and should conclude on 21st November. 
 
The telegraph poles installed without permission are being removed shortly. 
 
We have begun discussions with the new agent for Balfours -as their previous long serving 
agent had left-regarding the Glebe. A meeting is being planned; we have agreement for 
this in principle but no details as yet. 
 
The Macmillan coffee afternoon raised £168, with thanks to the Memorial Hall for hosting. 
 
The apple pressing event was a success once again, thank you to several Cllrs and Peter 
for attending. 
 
Redrow have requested a meeting so I have added an additional Full Council meeting on 
November 4th, normal time 7.15 but it will be at Christ Church – agenda to follow this week. 
 
Dates for your diary 
 
Remembrance Event – 11th November from 10.30am 
I am on annual leave 21st-29th October inc. 
 
Meetings 
 
11th November - Planning and Full Council 
25th Nov – Finance and Personnel 

 
 

 


